
EACS	Guidelines	update	11.1
EACS	 produces	 the	 European	 Guidelines	 for	 the	 treatment	 of	 people	 living
with	HIV.	The	English	version	 is	 regularly	updated	by	 the	guidelines	panels.
The	 new	 version	 11.1	 will	 be	 launched	 at	 HIV	 Glasgow	 on	 Sunday,	 23
October.
	
Learn	more

HIV	Glasgow	2022:	EACS	session	on
Response	to	emerging	problems
EACS	is	organising	a	session	at	HIV	Glasgow	2022	on	Response	to	emerging
problems	on	Tuesday,	25	October	from	13:45	to	15:00	BST.	The	session
will	 be	 chaired	 by	 Tristan	 Barber	 (United	 Kingdom)	 and	 Georg	 Behrens
(Germany).	The	following	topics	will	be	discussed	during	the	session:

Unified	support	framework	to	support	HIV	cascade	of	care	for	displaced
persons	in	Europe,	Marta	Vasylyev	(Ukraine)
HIV	clinics	and	people	 living	with	HIV	 in	 times	of	epidemics:	 impact	of
COVID-19	and	MonkeyPox,	Casper	Rokx	(Netherlands)
New	EACS	Guidelines	update	version	11.1,	Juan	Ambrosioni	(Spain)

Come	and	visit	the	EACS	booth	at	HIV	Glasgow	2022
	
For	more	information

Join	the	ECDC	webinar	on	STIs	
The	 European	 Centre	 for	 Disease	 Prevention	 and	 Control	 (ECDC)	 in
collaboration	with	the	European	Clinical	AIDS	Society	(EACS)	and	the	Centre
of	 Excellence	 for	 Health,	 Immunity	 and	 Infections	 (CHIP)	 are	 organising	 a
webinar	on	sexually	transmitted	infections	(STI).

Mark	your	calendars	for:

Friday,	 28	 October,	 14:00-15:30	 CEST,	 a	 webinar	 on	 current	 and
upcoming	point-of-care	testing	technologies	and	how	they	can	impact	sexual
health,	particularly	for	key	populations.

To	 join	 please	 send	 an	 email	 to	 the	 EACS/CHIP	 coordination	 team	 at
countrysupport.rigshospitalet@regionh.dk.	

You	will	 receive	a	 calendar	 invite	with	more	 information	on	how	 to	 join	 the
webinar.
	
Learn	more.	

Participate	in	the	EACS	General	Assembly
Members	 are	 invited	 to	 the	 EACS	 General	 Assembly	 on	Wednesday,	 23
November	2022	from	17:00-18:00	CET.
	
The	meeting	will	take	place	online	by	video	conference.
	
Should	you	wish	to	attend	the	meeting,	please	contact	the	EACS	Secretariat
at	info@eacsociety.org.
	
Click	here	for	more	information
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Saved	the	date	for	the	19th	European	AIDS
Conference
we	are	counting	down	to	the	19th	European	AIDS	Conference	which	will	take
place	in	Warsaw,	18-21	October	2023.	
	
Take	a	look	at	the	new	"save	the	date"	video!	

EACS	pre-conference	workshop	at	the	SFLS
Conference
EACS	 is	 organising	 a	 pre-conference	 workshop	 in	 collaboration	 with	 SFLS
(Société	de	la	Lutte	Contre	le	Sida)	in	Paris	on	Wednesday,	16	November
2022	 from	 14:00-18:00	 CET	 on	 Healthcare	 for	 Migrants	 and	 Ukrainian
exiles.	The	following	topics	will	be	discussed	during	the	workshop:

Refugees	in	Europe:	the	scope	of	the	problem,	Teymur	Noori	(ECDC)
Healthcare	for	HIV	in	Ukraine	before	the	war	and	today,	Marta	Vasylyev
(Ukraine)
Update	on	the	drug	injectors	in	Eastern	Europe,	Oleksii	Zavadinskiy	and
Anastasia	Dieieva	(Ukraine)
The	 Polish	 response	 to	 the	 refugee	 crisis	 from	 Ukraine,	 Justyna
Kowalska	(Poland)
The	 French	 response	 to	 the	 issues	 of	 healthcare	 for	migrants,	Nicolas
Vignier	(France)

	
For	more	information

EACS	Live!	Interactive	case-based
discussion	in	Japan
EACS	 will	 present	 a	 joint	 online	 case-based	 discussion	 with	 the	 JSAR	 on
Friday,	 18	 November	 2022	 at	 the	 36th	 annual	meeting	 of	 the	 Japanese
Society	 for	 AIDS	 Research	 (9:10-10:40	 CET	 /	 8:10-9:40	 GMT	 /	 17:10-18:40
JST).
	
Moderators:
EACS:	Jürgen	Rockstroh	(Germany),	Tristan	Barber	(United	Kingdom)
JSAR:	Toshibumi	Taniguchi,	Takashi	Muramatsu,	Hideta	Nakamura	(Japan)
	
Case	presenters:
EACS:	Jasmini	Alagaratnam	(United	Kingdom)
JSAR:	Yasuaki	Yanagawa	and	Kazuaki	Fukushima	(Japan)
	
For	more	information

Follow	the	"Training	the	new	generation
of	HIV	physicians"	webinar	by	FLS
Science
FLS	 Science	 is	 organising	 the	 webinar	 "Training	 the	 new	 generation	 of	 HIV
physicians".	HIV	infection	is	a	constantly	evolving	field	in	Infectious	diseases
that	requires	physicians	to	undertake	efforts	to	keep	up	to	date	with	science
to	remain	knowledgeable	with	new	developments.
	
The	webinar	offers	an	update	on	the	most	current	knowledge	about	HIV/AIDS
and	 its	 complications,	 including	 information	 regarding	 epidemiology,
diagnosis,	treatment	of	HIV	infection,	and	its	complications	given	by	the	most
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relevant	scientists	in	the	field.	
	
Learn	more	and	sign	up

PentaTr@ining:	Fungal	Infections	in
Paediatrics
A	new	interactive	training	course,	19	September	-	15	December
2022.
	
The	 interactive	 online	 course	 comprises	 of	 6	 comprehensive	 and	 thought-
provoking	 training	 modules,	 a	 variety	 of	 real-life	 clinical	 cases	 for
discussion,	 live	 webinars	 and	 dedicated	 tutoring	 from	 a	 panel	 of	 expert
trainers.
	
Building	 on	 the	 combined	 expertise	 within	 the	 EPMyN	 and	 Fungal
Infections	Group	and	 the	PentaTr@ining	 infrastructure,	 the	aim	 is	 to	deliver
an	 international,	 accessible,	 and	 affordable	 training	 course.	 The	 exciting
training	 programme	 utilises	 a	 child-centered	 teaching	 model	 to	 support
ongoing	learning	needs	with	innovative	e-learning	methods.
	
Read	more	

You	can	access	below	all	the	materials	and
information	related	to	the	European	AIDS
Conference	and	the	EACS	core	activities.

More	info

EACS	Resource	Library

Have	a	look	at	the	new	interactive	website	of	the
latest	version	of	the	European	Guidelines	for	the
treatment	of	people	living	with	HIV	in	Europe.

More	info

EACS	Guidelines	version	11.1	

Follow	the	practical	and	comprehensive	course
on	management	of	HIV,	including:	the	latest
findings	and	guidelines	on	how	to	manage,	treat
and	prevent	HIV	and	related	diseases;
optimisation	of	HIV	treatment	programmes	and
other	related	topics.

More	info

Free	Management	of	HIV	and	Co-
infections	Online	Course

Don't	forget	to	check	EACS	social	media	accounts
to	stay	updated	on	the	most	important	news
related	to	HIV		care.	We	are	on	Twitter,

EACS	Social	Media	Accounts
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Facebook,	LinkedIn,	Instagram	and	Youtube.

CALENDAR
EACS	Events:

25	October:	EACS	at	HIV	Glasgow.	More	info
28	October:	ECDC	STIs	webinar.	More	info
16	November:	SFLS	pre-conference	workshop.	More	info

Other	Events:
23-26	October:	HIV	Glasgow.	More	info		
16-18	November:	SFLS	Conference.	More	info
18-20	November:	36th	Annual	meeting	of	the	Japanese	Society	for	AIDS
Research	More	info

Become	an	EACS	Member

EACS	Secretariat	
info@eacsociety.org
/	www.eacsociety.org
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